From: Jim Catruthers

To: Radha Hayaaresy

Cc: Planni ision

Subject: Tree Removal at 92 Inglewood Lane
Date: 22 June, 2023 10:16:12 AM

[The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click
links from an unknown or suspicious origin.]

Radha,

| left you a VM regarding the same issue. We live next door to 92 Inglewood Lane (68 Inglewood
Lane) and want to make sure we fully understand the impact to our views, shade, etc. from the
proposed removal of the large, legacy tree next door which is on their initial plan. We were alerted
to this by a neighbor and want to make sure we have ample time to review this from our

perspective. We-are out of town for another 2 weeks and returning July 6th, We saw that if we (or
other parties) do not forward any concerns or reservations about this, we will not be able to change
the decision of the Atherton Planning Commission regarding this tree removal. We are not objecting
at this point, but need to better understand exactly how this will affect us next door.

Jim & Noreen Carruthers

68 Inglewood Lane

Atherton, CA 94027






